
That slavery in any form is still constitutional in 2021 is a disgrace and an embarrassment to all residents of Oregon, and should be 
an embarrassment especially to the lawmakers whose job it is to act upon the values of our state by pursuing justice and equity for 
all Oregonians. End the violent, racist travesty of the legal enslavement of incarcerated people by supporting this amendment!


